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July 2020


«Forename» «Surname»
«Year» «Reg»
«Apartment»«HouseName»«HouseNumber» «Street» 
«District» 
«Town» «Postcode»


Dear «Forename»

RE: YEAR 10 - GCSE RESULTS DAY FOR RELIGIOUS EDUCATION

I hope that this letter finds you and your family well. Given the government’s recent guidance, I can now provide further clarity to arrangements for exam results days. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]GCSE results day is on Thursday 20th August 2020 and whilst we would like to be able to invite you into school to collect your results at this special time, we have taken the decision to limit access to the school site in order to preserve social distancing measures for students who will be leaving the school this year.

We have decided that the best way to communicate the results to you in a secure manner is via your Harrogate High School email from 9:00am on Thursday 20th August.

If you cannot access your school email, Mr Phillips can be contacted to reset your password.  Mr Phillips email is aphillips@harrogatehighschool.co.uk. 

I hope that you understand the need for us to prioritise our Year 11 students, many of whom will be coming to school for the last time. We very much hope that your results day in 2021 will be a time when we can celebrate your successes with you in person. 

Appeals

Due to the unusual nature of this year’s exams, Ofqual has decided it would not be in the interests of students or the fairness of the arrangements overall to facilitate an appeals process.

If you have concerns about bias, discrimination or any other factor that suggests that the school did not behave with care or integrity when determining the centre assessment grade you should raise these concerns with the school, in the first instance; or take your concerns to the relevant exam board.

Autumn Exams

Ofqual has confirmed that students will have the opportunity to sit all of the exams that they were entered for in Summer 2020 in Autumn if they wish. We are currently looking at how this will work for our students and details will be published on the website in due course. 

Any further updates will also be published on the school website.  Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. 

Please enjoy your summer break and we look forward to seeing you in September for the new academic year.

Yours sincerely

Mr J English

Mr J English					
Deputy Headteacher		
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